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March 21, 2019 
 

Note that these are questions submitted by interested firms to the above referenced solicitation.  
The below answers are for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend the BID as 
published.   
 

1. Can you please confirm that all of the Aquatherm piping has to be installed by an Oregon 
Licensed Plumber? 
Answer: Due to the Aquatherm piping being mechanical plumbing, installation does not 
need to be an Oregon Licensed Plumber. Installers shall be trained and certified to install 
the pipe according to the manufacturer’s guidelines. See section 3.3 of the project 
specifications.  

 
End of Clarifying Questions #3 


